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Dear Parents 

 

September has drawn to an end and we would normally be inviting you in for our 

Harvest assembly and auction.  The children will be having a class assembly on 

Monday to celebrate Harvest and think about what it means to people and 

communities.  Since we cannot gather in the usual donations for our auction, this 

year we are asking if families would consider popping an extra item or two in 

with their weekly shop and donate these to the local food bank.  Most 

supermarkets have a food bank collection point and they are particularly in 

need of rice, fruit juice and toothpaste (but have plenty of tinned tomatoes, 

pasta sauce and long life milk). 

 

Breakfast Club – From Monday 5 October, breakfast club will be re-starting but 

with some revised procedures.  You will need to let us know in advance if your 

child needs booking into breakfast club and suggest that you email us weekly 

with the days required for the following week. 

Breakfast club will run from 8am until 8.30am when the children will then meet up 

with the rest of the children in their classes.  (Children in Starling class will stay with 

Mrs Pascoe until 8.45am).   

We do need you to make sure you that you bring your children to the bottom 

gate at 8am where a staff member will be waiting to let them in.  The gate will 

then be re-locked.  This means that if you are running late, you may have to 

‘phone the school number and ask someone to come and let you in.   

We will be running activities for the children but are having to separate the 

children according to their bubbles.  For the time being, we will not be able to 

provide breakfast.  If your child does need a breakfast, please provide this in a 

small tub.  (We recommend items such as pre-wrapped croissants and bananas 

etc. but please have a chat with us beforehand.) 

The cost is £1.50 per child per day and can be paid via ParentPay. 

 

Rucksacks – we have previously asked that children do not bring rucksacks into 

school - please will children just bring in bookbags and lunch boxes each day.  

We do not have room to safely store rucksacks and the year 6 lockers are used 
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for their PE kits on Wednesdays.  Thank you for helping us keep the classes and 

school safe by abiding by this rule. 

 

Nasal Flu – don’t forget to complete the parental permission for the nasal flu 

vaccination via the Kernow Health on-line portal.  The nursing team are due into 

school on Monday 19 October 2020 so you need to complete the permission 

portal by Thursday 15 October at the latest.  Please speak to Mrs Holmes or Mrs 

Hall if you would like more information. 

 

Covid 19 reminder - if you need to report a positive Covid 19 test, please do so 

straightaway.  Phone and speak to someone at school, or if school is closed for 

the evening/weekend, please report online by visiting:  

www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

Reminder – Thursday 22 October and Friday 23 October 2020 are both inset days 

and school will be closed to pupils. 

 

Nuts – please do not send in nuts including peanuts etc in your child’s packed 

lunch or as a snack.  (This includes peanut butter).  

 

Menu – next week we will be on the week 2 menu.   

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and please email us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus
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Diary Dates: 

Monday 19 October  Nasal Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 22 October  Inset day 

Friday 23 October   Inset day 

Monday 26 October  Half term holiday 

Saturday 31 October                Applications for secondary school places close 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


